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I oppose the HB3838 bill. I have operated an adult care home since 2001, and it 

would be  very bad if HB3838 passed. I’ve worked so hard to give the best possible 

care for the elderly in my home over the years. My small business cannot afford the 

new rules in the bill. This is a 5 resident home. This bill will put businesses, like mine, 

to the edge of closing down adult care homes and elderly will lose the many options 

for great and affordable care if this bill is passed.  


